
🍎 🍎"Thank you for your hard work at the Apple Club (parent-

child class)." 

 

It's been three years since we held our first 

Apple Club with the pandemic. On April 16 

(Easter theme at SD site) and May 7 

(Children's Day and Mother's Day theme at 

CV site), it was a real pleasure to meet all you 

lovely young children and their mothers and 

fathers! The classroom was filled with 

everyone's smiles and energy, and it was a 

blessed time. Thank you very much for 

coming Apple Club! 

 

<Apple Club 2022> 

 

The Apple Club in the new school year (September 2022 to June 2023) will be held 

irregularly. We hope to hold the Apple Club at least once a semester at both CV and SD 

preschools.  

We will send information via email to all families on the Apple Club wait list at least one 

month prior to the event, and will also announce the event on the Apple website. Please look 

forward to it) 

 

       

 


